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Stephanie Mealy

From: Carroll University Student Life
Sent: Friday, September 8, 2023 11:55 AM
Cc: Carroll University Student Life; Stephanie Mealy
Subject: Annual Consumer Information Notice

Importance: High

Annual Consumer Information Notice 

  
Under federal financial aid program guidelines, Carroll University must annual provide notice 
to all enrolled students describing the availability of a wide range of consumer information. 

  
The Higher Education Opportunity Act of 2008 mandates that students are provided with a 
significant amount of additional information about the institution they are attending. 

  
This information is provided online.  Students can contact the Financial Aid Office at 
finaid@carrollu.edu or 262-524-7296 to request a hard copy or to ask any questions regarding 
this information. 
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